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Docket Nos. 50-42
and 50-425

Mr. Gary Flack, Esq.
1515 Healey Building
57 Forsyth Street, N. W.

-

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. Flack:

This letter is sent to acknowledge receipt of your petition of
September 25, 1980, on behalf of Georgians Against Nuclear Energy (GANE),
requesting institution of a proceeding to assess the need for power from
Georgia Power's Vogtle Nuclear Power Plant, Units 1 & 2, and to assess the
need for a supplemental En' '.~onmental Impact Statement in light of new
forecasts for electricity demand submitted by Georgia Power to the Georgia
Public Service Commission.

Your petition is being treated under 10 CFR 2.206 of the Commission's
regulations, and accordingly, appropriate action will be taken on your
petition within a reasonable time. I enclose for your information a copy
of the notice that is being filed for publication with the Office of the
Federal Register.

SinceJely, 3

/
Har'ol R.Dentd, Director

[ Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure:
As stated

cc w/ enclosure:
See next page
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cc w/ enclosure:

Mr. George F. Trowbridge, Esq.
Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge
1800 M Street, N. W.
Washington, D. C. 20036

Mr. W. E. Ehrensperger
Senior Vice President

; Georgia Power Company
'

P. O. Box 4545
230 Peachtree Street, N. W.
Atlanta, Georgia 30302
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